

## ★ Outdoor games and sports

**GREAT FUN** 

- Arts & Crafts
- ★ Playing with friends
- ★ Great Educators
- ★ Food and Cooking
- ★ Indoor Activities



Camp Australia Newsletter 26 July 2016

Welcome everyone to our Term 3 Newsletter at Camp Australia. We hope the children have settled well into the first week of school. We are looking forward to continuing to provide a range of engaging activities for children with opportunities to socialise, learn, develop new skills and discover new interests.

Camp Australia is committed to ensuring that children in our care receive a variety of healthy food choices to meet their nutrition requirements for a healthy body and mind. As Educators we have been supported in our role to help children develop a positive attitude towards healthy choices.

That is why Camp Australia has been working with Nutrition Australia's Healthy Eating Advisory Service (HEAS) to develop an exciting new initiative – Camp Australia's Healthy Eating Program. As part of this initiative we will have access to Camp Australia online cookbook with many new recipes to share and prepare for children's snacks.

In the coming fortnight we will focus our program on children's interests, and encourage children to participate in team games and competitions, board games with peers, art and craft, construction and any other activities that children enjoy.

Our Homework Club is supported and supervised by educators on a daily basis and children at our service have time and space allocated to complete their homework.

It has been a great pleasure to welcome new children and their families into our program and we hope it will be a rewarding experience for children, feeling safe and supported.

Sincerely,

Camp Australia Team